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Quick Links 

  

NDLTAP website 

 

TLN Website 

 

UGPTI website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Save-the-Date, National Safety Culture Webinar (free), July 
8 at 12 PM CST 

   
You must register to attend the webinar. 
   
Click here to register 
  
The TRB Roadway Safety Culture Subcommittee, in partnership 
with American Association of State Highway and Transportation 
Officials (AASHTO) and the Governors Highway Safety 
Association (GHSA), will host a webinar on July 8, 2014, to 
discuss the concept of traffic safety culture. Safety culture is a 
hot topic in the transportation community but everyone seems to 
define it different. Safety culture of organizations is different 
from the safety culture of the traveling public, although this 
distinction is not always clear. Confusion remains about what 
safety culture looks like, how it can be measured, and what 
factors influence it. Ultimately, this webinar aims to better define 
safety culture, clarify common misconceptions, and help the 
transportation community get on the same page about this 
concept. 
  
  

 

New Americans with Disabilities Act Information Module 

  

Federal law requires the installation of curb ramps or other 
modifications when a highway project alters a roadway. To learn 
more visit the new information module and short video (4:45) 
entitled "Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Requirements for 

http://www.ndltap.org/
http://www.translearning.org/
http://www.ugpti.org/
http://goo.gl/nZbakx
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1105204554769&id=preview


 

 

Resurfacing Projects." This new video discusses the types of 
resurfacing modifications under which the law applies and will 
be of interest to any Agency that provides routes in the public 
right-of-way. For more information on Federal-aid and to learn 
about the essentials, visit the video library.  

   

Click here to view the short video   

   

  
 
 

This news bulletin produced by NDLTAP will be emailed on a 

regular basis to keep you informed of new transportation-related 

issues. Please share this publication with anyone who may benefit 

from this information. 

   

If you have any comments or suggestions for this publication 

please contact NDLTAP. 

   

   

Denise Brown  

NDLTAP Training Coordinator 

denise.brown.1@ndsu.edu 

515 1/2 E Broadway, Suite 101 

Bismarck, ND 58501 

701-328-9856 (O) 701-220-0101 (M) 
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Outreach, 205 Old Main, (701) 231-7708. 
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